
A warm welcome back to everyone and to all our new parents
this term. We hope you have all had a lovely summer and that

the kids have settled back into school and routine.

What’s happening this term 

Friends of Kenmont
 PTA Newsletter

Do you have skills? 
Are you creative?

Can you spare a few hours a month?
If so come join our PTA.

We are always looking for extra help
and have big ideas for the new term
so if you would like to help then drop
us an email with your contact details 

Upcoming Events & Reminders 

Dates for the
Diary 

Coffee Morning
16th September 9am 

Classroom Meet & Greet
21st September 

Year 2 Cake Bake Sale
23rd September 3.30pm 

Coffee Morning & Uniform Sale
7th October 9am

Year 3 Cake Bake Sale
7th October 3.30pm

Halloween Disco
19th October 3.30pm

Year 4 Cake Bake & Uniform Sale
21st October 3.30pm 

Half Term
24th October - 28th October
Inset Day - School Closed

31st October 

Join the PTA

September 2022 

Follow our Instagram
page for regular

updates and to keep in
touch

@friendsofkenmont

kenmontprimarypta@gmail.com

HALLOWEEN DISCO!!!!!
Get your costumes ready because we are back again

with the annual Kenmont Halloween Disco on
Wednesday 19th October 3.30pm 

Keep a lookout on our Instagram page for more details.
We will be opening up our Amazon list for donations

shortly 

Uniform Sales & Cake Bake Sales
This term we will also be running regular uniform and cake
sales to help raise money for the PTA. Each year group will

get to run a Cake Sale so please lookout for updates in your
class WhatsApp groups

We will also be hosting monthly Coffee mornings for all
parents to come meet the PTA team to join in with

discussions and suggestions on new projects and upcoming
events.



The first Coffee morning is Friday 16th September at 9am

in the Lower Hall.



PTA PROJECT GOAL
Last year the PTA helped raised money for our new

playground and with everyones help and efforts we now have
a nice new playground climbing frame for the children 

Our goal for this term is to raise money to fix our Annexe
building so that we can clear it out, clean it up and have it

available for after school clubs and events

There have been a lot
of exciting things

happening behind the
scenes with your

Friends of Kenmont
and we are eager to
share them with you.
We have a new team
heading up the PTA

who are looking
forward to getting to

know you all and
helping to improve our

school and put on
some great events for

you all to enjoy! 

Class Reps
We are looking for Class Reps for
each year group to help work with
the PTA in setting up WhatsApp

groups and to keep parents up to
date with everything. If you fancy
being one please drop us an email

and let us know

https://instagram.com/friendsofkenmont?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=
https://instagram.com/friendsofkenmont?igshid=YmMyMTA2M2Y=

